TO ALL SHAREHOLDERS/RESIDENTS

BUILDING # 6 ,‘
DOMESTIC GAS SERVICE RESTORATION PROJECT

PLEASE BE ADVISED AS FOLLOWS; PERTAINING TO THE RESTORATION OF YOUR
DOMESTIC GAS SERVICE.

1. THE CONTRACT HAS BEEN APPROVED BY BOTH HDC AND HPD, FOR PRESTIGE
PLUMBING COMPANY TO COMMENCE THE GAS PROJECT.

2. THE REQUIRED INITIAL PAYMENT IS BEING PROCESSED, FOR DELIVERY TO THE
CONTRACTOR.

3. THE SCHEDULE IS BEING DEVELOPED IN THE INTERIM.

4. A MEETING HAS BEEN SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 16™, AT 6:30PM
IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM TO INTRODUCE THE SHAREHOLDERS TO PRESTIGE
PLUMBING WHO WILL ADVISE OF THE COMPLETE WORK SCOPE.

5. WE ANTICIPATE THAT WORK WILL COMMENCE BEFORE OR DURING THE WEEK OF
NOVEMBER 4, 2024 AT THE LOBBY. LEVEL.

WHEN THE PROJECT REACHES THE STAGE WHERE ACCESS TO APARTMENTS BECOME
MANDATORY, MANAGEMENT WILL ONCE AGAIN MEET WITH THE SHAREHOLDERS OF
BUILDING 6.

WE WILL CONSTANTLY REMIND ALL SHAREHOLDERS/RESIDENTS OF THE IMPORTANT
ROLE THEY WILL BE REQUIRED TO PLAY, FOR THE PROJECT’S SUCCESS.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ATTENTION.,

CRAIG HARTLEY
DIRECTOR OF MAINTENANCE
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